STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

February 29, 2008

Milissa Marona, Project Manager
Southern California Edison Company
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue

Post Office Box 800

Rosemead, CA 91770

RE: Determination of Completeness, Southern California Edison's Application to
Construct the Devers Mirage Subtransmission System Split project.

Dear Melissa:

Southern California Edison Company (SCE) submitted Application 08-01-029 for a Permit
to Construct electrical facilities with voltages between 50 kV and 200 kV: Devers-Mirage
115 Kilovolt Subtransmission System Split Project. The Energy Division has completed its
review of SCE's application to construct the Devers-Mirage Subtransmission Line project.
With the supplemental data and information provided by SCE, the Energy Division finds that
the Application and Proponent's Environmental Assessment contain sufficient information to
satisfy the requirements of the Commission's Information and Criteria List and can now be
deemed complete. Please note that this determination has been made with the
understanding that the Energy Division may request additional data, as necessary, to
review and analyze the environmental effects of the proposed project in accordance with
requirements of the California Environmental Quality Act.

Please do not hesitate to call me at (415) 703-1956 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Eric Chiang
California Public Utilities Commission

CC: Ken Lewis, CPUC
Chloe Lukins, CPUC
Kenneth Koss ALJ, CPUC
Gretchen Dumas, CPUC



